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As a resident of the Metzger area, my dogs and I frequently go on walks in the area. 

Anyone who lives there or drives through this area can see that there are so many 

areas without safe walking for pedestrians. About 75% of my walks are spent walking 

as close to property lines as possible with cars zipping by, especially on Hall Blvd. 

the negligence of this area is concerning considering the safety of 1000s of residents. 

As a resident of Tigard, I support transferring jurisdiction of Hall Blvd. to City of Tigard 

so we can take more swift action on making this area a safer place for people to live 

and enjoy.  

 

Thank you  


